
Department of County Management 
MULTNOMAH COUNTY OREGON 
501 SE Hawthorne, Suite 400 
Portland, Oregon 97214 
(503) 988-3312 phone 
(503) 988-3292 fax  
 
Date:   April 29, 2010 
 
To:   Board of County Commissioners 
 
From:   Brian R. Smith, CPPO, PMP 

Purchasing Manager 
 
Subject:  Quarterly Report to Board on Feasibility Determinations done on certain  
  purchased during the first calendar quarter of 2010 
 
The Oregon State Legislature passed HB2867 effective January 1, 2010. The legislation 
requires that the County perform a feasibility determination, and potentially a cost analysis 
prior to procurement for certain services exceeding $250,000. The County’s purchasing 
rules which implement this legislation (PCRB 47-0250) require the CPCA Manager to 
report to the Board quarterly and provide copies of each written determination and cost 
analysis done during the previous quarter.     
 
During the first quarter of calendar 2010, two feasibility determinations were done. Copies 
of these are attached.  
 
 


